



221 West Sixth Avenue | Mesa, Arizona 85210 | (480) 844-3965 | FAX (480) 844-0205

Date: 12/11/2020

Dear Mesa Arts Academy Families,

The safety of your child/children is our top priority. As many of you know, we have been reviewing our health data every week. We have used data, science, and guidance from local, State, and National health officials to help make decisions. On November 12, our data went into the red. As of November 16, we returned to all virtual learning in hopes to return to hybrid in January.

Unfortunately, our data has not improved and is worse. We will continue virtual learning through January and February in hopes to return to hybrid in March after Spring break. This means students will continue to do virtual learning at home.

We will continue to offer on-site support for parents who need a place for their child/children. Parents will need to call the office to sign up their child/children for on-site support. It is important that we know ahead of time who will be attending and who will remain at home. We want to be sure we have enough staff on campus to support this model. We are also limited in the number of spots for on-site support.

If you choose to keep your child at home, they will not be able to join on-site till March after Spring break. If you choose on-site support your child should be present each day. We cannot have students going back and forth due to the higher risk of spreading Covid.

It is important to note that while on campus, students must follow all COVID-19 health protocols listed in our mitigation plan posted on our website (Health Policy). Please remember that if you travel out of the country you are required to quarantine for 10-14 days. Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call or email.

Thank-you,

Miranda Koperno Principal miranda.koperno@bgcaz.org 480-844-3965